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I’ve been to San Antonio Posts more than anywhere else this Legion year. 
Thanks for all the invitations. My last trip was to attend a Memorial Day 
remembrance. George Alva along with the help of the wonderful staff at 
Chapel Hill Cemetery in Converse Tx. It was an absolutely beautiful setting.  

Before the beginning of the program, George and others were given a 
wonderful tour of the existing and remodeled Chapel facility. The program 
got kick-off before a very respectful crowd looking forward to sharing their 
remembrance on this Memorial Day.  

The mayor of Converse Tx and myself, George Alva, and many others spoke 
on this beautiful day. At the end of my speech sharing my experience of the 
lost of a family member during the Vietnam Conflict. Once I finished I 
extended one of my challenge coins to the mayor and he bequeathed one of 
his coins to me.  

At the end of the program, all I attendance walk through the cemetery with 
our national flags in hand to post at each veteran's grave accompanied by a 
salute. Thanks again George Alva for your and your team's hard work 
putting on another successful program.  

Until we meet again  

Clifton Guillory  

Commander, Detachment of Texas  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


